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Senator Chvala:

Attached is the redraft of the financial privacy bill you requested.  Please note that I
made a few additional clarifications in addition to the changes concerning
enforcement.  See the changes to the definitions of “customer” and “financial
institution” and the revised language in proposed s. 138.25 (3) (a), (c), (f), (n), (r), and
(s).  Please feel free to call if you have any questions.
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